
 

One-eyed Jack appoints new project and social media
managers

One-eyed Jack has named Kayla Fernandez as their new project manager and Noluthando Bennett as their new social
media and community manager. Fernandez has over eight years of event management expertise, specialising in motoring
and property events, and has previously contributed to the DStv Content Creator Awards, while Bennett has a background
in multimedia design and live sound engineering.
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